August 3, 2007

Bo Newsom
2106 Greenbrier Dr
Lawrence, Kansas 66047

Brad Parsons
2104 Greenbrier Drive
Lawrence, Kansas 66047

Philip Ciesielski

Utility Engineer

City of Lawrence Ultility Dept.
720 W 3™ Street

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: Greenbrier Addition Sanitary Sewer Varience Request
Mr, Ciesielski:

I have been advised that I need additional variances to Section 19-214, Section B of the City
Code. Specifically, T request that the sanitary sewer main not be required to cross Greenbrier
Drive perpendicular to the street and that the house service be permitted to extend in the right
of way beyond 15°. Again, these requests are due to the fact that the work is in an existing
neighborhood, and that to comply with these requirements would be additionally disruptive,
would require the removal of a neighbor’s driveway, and would require an additional
manhole in a neighbor’s yard some 40’ from an existing sewer manhole. Numerous street
crossings by the sewer fine not perpendicular to the roadway exist in this neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, W—\

rad Paréons
2104 Greenbrier Dr.




